Livernois Streetscape Project - Starting Spring 2019

detroitmi.gov/streetscapes



Livernois Under Construction - Pardon Our Noise

What is going on?

Construction for roadway improvements between Margareta Street and 8 Mile.
This project will include new roadway pavement, underground infrastructure, new
extended sidewalks, removal of the median, bike lanes, better lighting, landscaping
and other elements that will further make Livernois a beautiful welcoming corridor.

Remember to support local businesses!
Livernois will remain open to traffic and all businesses will maintain pedestrian access.

Check out our website www.detroitmi.gov/streetscapes for future updates!

Construction Contact: Gustavo Serratos, Project Manager // serratosg@detroitmi.gov // 313-628-0135
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